[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Joseph-Biddle, Jacqui [JBiddle@NCTE.ORG]
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 10:49 AM
To: shelley.rodrigo@gmail.com; louise.wetherbee@gmail.com; sharerw@ecu.edu; dsamson@radford.edu; henzeb@mail.ecu.edu; bdfatherree@hindscc.edu; Louise Bown; jjanang@luc.edu; derek.mueller@emich.edu
Cc: Tinberg, Howard
Subject: Featured Session E.01

Hi, All,

Congratulations! Your session, Cross-Generational Connections among Retired Faculty, Retiring Faculty, and the Emergent Professoriate: Beginning a Conversation, has been selected by Howard Tinberg, the 2013 CCCC Program Chair, to be  a Featured Session on Friday, March 14, from 4:45-6:00 p.m. at the Riviera Hotel in Las Vegas.  You will receive the name of the meeting room closer  to the Conference.

Cordially,
Jacqui


Jacqui Joseph-Biddle
Convention Director
National Council of Teachers of English
1111 W. Kenyon Road
Urbana IL 61801-1096
Phone: 217-278-3672
Fax: 217-278-3763
jbiddle@ncte.org
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